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Norma Santiago, Supervisor ’ >3
El Dorado County
330 Fair Ln

Placerville, CA 95667
Madame Supervisor:

With regards to a request for rate increase by Waste Management/El Dorado
Disposal, we say enough is enough!
Since the above company took over the refuse business in our county, you
and the other supervisors have granted them increases after increases which
have resulted in the cost of refuse to jump up almost 40% in two years. Mr.
Supervisor this is not acceptable in view that,

1. we are in a deep recession and

2. the cost of doing business has come done or has not increased.

Sincerely,

Jeanette and Pierre Chevalier
530-677-1676

5.14.2010

Copy to: John Knight, Ray Nutting, James Sweeny, Ron Briggs, Norma
Santiago
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